
 
 

 

The Nature Conservancy Steering Committee Membership 

 Motion 10-001 

On October 28, 2009, the Steering Committee approved by consensus the Steering Committee 
membership of The Nature Conservancy in the Conservation Participant Group (moved by 
Maureen George, seconded by Jon Sjoberg) 


